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Health Care Reform: Thank Your Members of Congress 
Now that the House of Representatives, the Senate, and the administration have made history by passing 

health care reform, it's important that thank those who put their votes on the line for the health of our 

nation’s people. Check the lists of representatives and senators to see if your members of Congress voted 

to pass health reform legislation. 

  

Last week, a letter on health care reform by Rabbi David Saperstein, director of the Religious Action 

Center of Reform Judaism, was sent to the rabbis and leaders of our Movement. We found it of such 

importance we wanted you to have the opportunity to read it as well.  

  

Tune Into “Blessed is the Match” 
Delegates attending Roberta Grossman’s film “Blessed Is The Match” featured at WRJ’s film festival 

during the 47th assembly in Toronto were deeply moved.  The film portrays the life of Hannah Senesh, 

poet and diarist, who parachuted into Nazi-occupied Europe to save Hungary’s Jews, only to be 

imprisoned alongside the person she most wanted to rescue—her mother Catherine. 

  

PBS is airing this film on Independent Lens on Tuesday, April 13th.   
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